From: Stephen Stephens I

Sent: 24 February 2019 16:54
To: Plannmg—

Subject: 55 Fitzroy Park London N6 6JA Application Ref: 2018/3672/P

Dear Sir

We have received a copy of the letter of objection submitted by Apcar Smith Planning on behalf of
the Fitzroy Park Residents Association dated 18 February and the other responses on your website.

We are concerned at the deficiencies and inaccuracies in the Application enumerated in the FPRA
Letter and agree that the LB Camden should reject the Application because of those deficiencies and
inaccuracies.

We also consider the proposed development gross overdevelopment of the site and damaging to the
character of the area including the Heath and roadways of Millfield Lane and Fitzroy Park and we

object to the proposal and urge the LB Camden to reject the application..

Yours Sincerely

SR Stephens K E Friebe



